
	

September Newsletter 

ARMCHAIR TRAVEL - ITALY 

This month we did a virtual 

visit to Italy! We had facts 

about the country, listened to 

Italian music, watched 

footage of Venice and Italian 

landmarks, and had coffee, 

tiramisu cake and chocolate wafers (bought from an Italian shop). 

BEAN BAG GAME! 

We played the Bean Bag Game one Sunday where you must 

throw bean bags into different scoring pockets. We had a 

tables board to note down people’s scores and then together 

we added up the points (so we had some mathematics 

included in it too!) 

JOBS ABOUT THE HOME 

Little jobs we did this month included Margaret helping me feed the guinea 

pigs dinner and Barry and I going through the felt tips to see which ones still 

worked and which ones needed throwing out and he suggested we sort out 

the lids by placing the correct coloured lids on the pens they matched with. 

 

 

 

BRITISH LANDMARKS QUIZ 



	

We 

had a quiz where I 

printed pictures of British landmarks and the residents had to guess what it was. 

 

AFTERNOON TEA 

We enjoyed an afternoon tea where Nacho the chef 

made fresh scones and we had them with jam and 

cream, cups of tea and quotes about tea 

were placed on the table, there was 

also music and a basket full of sweets. 

 

SHANNON SINGING! 

This month Shannon the singer came in and performed! It was a 
wonderful day with lots of dancing and was so lovely to have live 
music! Her next visit will be September 20th at 3pm. 

 

INTERVIEWS 

The resident being interviewed this month is Archie: 

He was born in Scotland and his interests include gardening and model making. 

	


